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SUMMARY 
Digest: This Act makes a new exemption from public record disclosure for some data that is 
collected by OLCC. (Flesch Readability Score: 61.6).  
 
Adds an exemption from public record disclosures for data and electronic records collected by 
the Oregon Liquor and Cannabis Commission regarding the sale of items other than distilled 
liquor. 
 
OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 
Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 
This measure exempts from public disclosure data or electronic records collected by the Oregon 
Liquor and Cannabis Commission regarding the sale of items other than distilled liquor by liquor 
stores. 
If those public records that could be subject to public disclosure were instead subject to 
mandatory disclosure under public records law, the public could gain access to information 
contained in data or electronic records collected by the Oregon Liquor and Cannabis 
Commission regarding the sale of items other than distilled liquor by liquor stores. 


